
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 2023-031 

 
KITSAP COUNTY  

 
TO: All Respondents 
 
FROM: Glen McNeill, Purchasing Supervisor 
 
CLOSING DATE: Thursday, May 25. 2023 [UNCHANGED] 
 
REF NO.:            2023-031 PERMIT DIGITIZATION SERVICES 
 
DATE:                           05/15/2023  
  
 
Purpose: To add electronic response option to Solicitation 2023-031. 
 
  
The proposal section of RFP 2023-031 will now read as follows: 
 

By Mail   
Glen McNeil    
Kitsap County Department of 
Administrative Services   
Purchasing Office   
614 Division Street MS‐7   
Port Orchard, WA 98366   

OR   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OR   

Express, Courier, or Hand delivery   
Glen McNeil    
Kitsap County Department of Administrative 
Services   
Purchasing Office – Fourth Floor   
619 Division Street   
Port Orchard, WA 98366   
 

    

 By email (preferred): Attention Glen McNeil at Purchasing@kitsap.gov 

 

 

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

mailto:Purchasing@kitsap.gov

